STANISLAUS*MERCED CHAPTER JACL

March 31, 1942

Mr. Harry M. Naka, President American Loyalty League of Livingston P.O. Box 63 Livingston, California

Dear Mr. Naka,

In behalf of the Stanislaus-Merced chapter of the JACL, I wish to express our belated but sincere appreciation for the cooperative spirit that your organization has shown us and the financial aid that you so voluntarily contributed to our treasury.

We fully appreciate your present affiliation with the Fresno group, but we hope that someday we shall have the pleasure of having your group with us. In the meantime, we also offer our wholehearted cooperation in solving and relieving our mutual problems.

Sincerely yours,

Corres, Sect'y